Resolution

of the California Student Aid Commission honoring

Judith Maxwell Greig, Ph.D.

Whereas, Dr. Greig was appointed by then Governor Edmund G. Brown Jr. to serve as the Independent California Colleges and Universities Representative to the California Student Aid Commission in July 2016 and was then reappointed by Governor Gavin Newsom in February 2020; and,

Whereas, Dr. Greig has served admirably as a Commissioner since July 2016; she served with distinction as a member of the Legislative, Audit, and Budget Committee and the Strategic Policy and Planning Committee since August 2016, and as Secretary of the Commission from November 2017 through September 2020; and,

Whereas, Dr. Greig has had a long career in service to students including serving as an elementary and middle school teacher, a lecturer at San Jose State University, and various teaching and leadership positions at Notre Dame de Namur University; and,

Whereas, Upon arriving at Notre Dame de Namur University (NDNU) in 1988, Dr. Greig went on to serve students as a Professor, Dean of the School of Education and Leadership, Interim Vice President of Finance and Administration, Interim Vice President of Development, Provost, and finally President of the University in 2009; and,

Whereas, Under Dr. Greig's leadership as President of NDNU, enrollment soared to its highest in NDNU's history, the University's endowment more than doubled, and the University strengthened its commitment to providing quality education for low-income and traditionally underserved student populations, eventually becoming a Hispanic Serving Institution (HSI) and an Asian American, Native American, and Pacific Islander Serving Intuition (AANAPISI); and,

Whereas, Dr. Greig has been a passionate advocate of improving college access and affordability for first generation, low-income, and underrepresented students; and,

Whereas, Dr. Greig has consistently demonstrated strong leadership, exemplary public service, and successful involvement in various causes to help students; and,

Therefore, be it now

Resolved, that the Commission and its staff commend Dr. Judith Maxwell Greig for her leadership and vision as a member of the California Student Aid Commission; and be it further

Resolved, that the Commission and its staff wish her happiness and success in retirement.

Catalina Cifuentes,

Chair

Executive Director